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June 16, 2011 - The Texas-New Mexico Power Company location in Leonard has recently
undergone some updating. The project included a new roof on the building, complete remodel
on the inside, the construction of a covered garage for the company trucks, and - at present -
new concrete is being poured in sections, as the budget allows, to cover all of the existing
gravel. - Ava Barlow staff photo
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